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Weekly Newsletter - Friday 4th March 2022 

Hangout Contact Number:   07756 040396                   

Tuesday 8th & 15th March - Swimming continues for Year 3 

Tuesday 8th March - Year 4 Brimham Rocks Visit 

Wednesday 9th March - Year 3/4 Girls Football at Richmond School 

Thursday 10th March - Year 3 Brimham Rocks Visit 

Thursday 10th March - MSSA (PTA) Zoom meeting (details below) 

Wednesday 16th March - Archery Y3-6 

Wednesday 16th March - Year 5/6 Dodgeball at Richmond School 

Friday 18th March -  Red Nose Day 

 

MSSA (PTA) 

 

The MSSA are meeting via Zoom next Thu at 7:30pm. The meeting will be to discuss and plan a Easter 

fundraiser. If you have any ideas or would like to help 

please join us, everyone is welcome. 

 

Meeting ID: 940 4386 4414   

Passcode: 62fAjb  

 

WORLD BOOK DAY - look out for more photographs on our Facebook page. 
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Whole School Target 

96.1% 

 
Attendance is now calculated on a Thursday including the Friday of the last week.  This will ensure we can have the 

newsletter prepared promptly for paper distribution on a Friday. 

Please be aware that we have people in school who suffer nut allergies.  

Please be conscious of this when providing packed lunches & snacks. 

Please remember school begins at 8:45am, and drop off is between 

8:35am & 8:45am.   

Children who arrive after 8:45am will receive a late mark in the register.   

Please can we ask everyone to take care when driving and parking near school. 
We have had concerns recently regarding speed which is dangerous at all times 
and even more so when people are getting young children in and out of cars and 

there are children crossing the roads. 

All payments are due IN ADVANCE for school meals,  The Hangout and afterschool clubs.  

Please check that your payments are up to date and accounts are topped up where needed.  If 

you have any concerns regarding payment please contact the office. 

As we are at the time of year where the weather is so changeable please can we 

ask that children bring a coat with them everyday. 

 

And as always PLEASE remember to put names 

in clothing.  This is the only way we can safely 

reunite missing items with their owners. 

RED NOSE DAY - FRIDAY 18TH MARCH 

 

Red Noses are available to buy from the office.  This year they are £1.50 each and we 

have very little change so it would be extremely helpful if the correct change could be sent 

in with children.  Further information to follow next week. 


